
Hiep Nguyen 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20210015. 

-----Original Message-----

John Plescow 
Wednesday, June 29, 2022 4:03 PM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 
FW: To CLK Docket 20210015 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 29, 2022 3:44 PM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20210015 

-----Original Message-----
From: consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us <consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us> 

Sent: Wednesday, June 29, 2022 1:27 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: E-Form Other Complaint TRACKING NUMBER: 187531 

CUSTOMER INFORMATION 
Name: Bruce Farrow 
Telephone: (772) 215-8116 
Email: bjuicybrucie@aol.com 
Address: P.O. BOX 1126 Port Salerno FL 34992 

BUSINESS INFORMATION 
Business Account Name: Bruce Farrow 
Account Number: 
Address: 4679 Se compass way Stuart FL 34997 

COMPLAINT INFORMATION 
Complaint: Other Complaint against Florida Power & Light Company 
Details: 

CORRESPONDENCE 
6/29/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 04366-2022 

The new increased minimum billing allowed by FPL is unfair and completely contradicts the " GO GREEN "mentality in 
today's world! To increase my bill because I am not using enough electricity is nothing more then greed and profit 
margins! FPL claims energy conserving tips and advice on website but if I don't use enough electricity I'm charged more 
money - can you please acknowledge this insanity? My five monthly bills have more then doubled now! I want my 
complaint heard and acknowledged. The PSC made a terrible mistake by approving this minimum billing base. I am being 
robbed of money every month to pay for electricity I didn't use or need. So much for minimizing my carbon footprint! 

1 




